
 

 

 

 

Copy of letter No: C2-3989/83 dated 28...11...1983 From the Chief Conservator of 

Forests, Trivandrum.  To The Conservator of Forests. 

 

 Sub: Extraction- departmental executive of works- instructions issued. 

 

 Ref: 1. Govt.  of India’s letter No:33-4/82/FRY (FSC) dt.25.2.1983 

  2. Govt letter No: 18957/F1/83/AD dated 15.3.1983. 

 

  

In the minutes of the meeting held by the Chief Secretary on 15-7-1983, it was 

decided to eliminate the contract system by the end of the financial year 1984-85.  In the 

light of the above decision, I would request you to make all possible efforts to surety over 

to departmental working of all departmental operations as far as possible by the 

beginning of 1985 -86. 

                                    Yours faithfully, 

     

         

 

                                                                                                                  Sd/- 

                   Chief Conservator of Forests. 

 

 

Endt.on TR-13779/83 dated 26-12-1983 

 

Copy to ML/CH/VC/A7/C4 for information. 

Copy to SF’s personal file/stock file. 

     

        For Conservator of Forests, 

                Trichur. 

 


